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Bratislava, 24" October 2017
Interconnectivity of COSAC web-page and IPEX platform for electronic exchange

In my capacity as Chair of the IPEX Board, it gives me great pleasure to approach you
regarding your letter concerning the interconnectivity of COSAC web page and the IPEX
platform.

IPEX Board has discussed the letter and agreed that COSAC web page and IPEX
platform should be interconnected. Within this context, I would like to offer, that the IPEX
website could host the COSAC website.

As COSAC already has a website, a more in-depth analysis based on input provided by
the COSAC webmaster is required. Content related to meetings could be hosted on the IPEX
website, similar to the EU Speakers conference and others. Content related to Parliamentary
information can likely be hosted on the IPEX website, but will be linked to other sections of the
IPEX website (National parliaments).

I am looking forward to our continued cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Toomas Vitsut
Chairman of the EU Affairs Committee

Parliament of Estonia



